
 
 
   

Naples Chapter Sons of the 
American Revolution 

LUNCHEON RESERVATIONS required for 
THURSDAY May 8, 2025 

 
 
 

 
Tiburon Golf Club is very accommodating and will provide 

special diet meals, if advised a week in advance. To allow Tiburon Golf Club to better accommodate us for 

both room size and meal quantities, we are asked to provide them with the number of reservations a few days 

before each meeting. Accordingly, Compatriots and others planning to attend the luncheons are asked to let us 

know by telephone, email or by completing the reservation form below and mailing your check payable to 

Naples Chapter SAR 

 
Mail to:   

108 Tuscana Court #602  

ATTN: John Bauman  

Naples, FL 34119-4739 

Telephone: 239-304-2614  (John) 

 

E-mail:  johnsar350@earthlink.net 

 
 

______Luncheon (s) @ $43.00 = _____________    

 

Your name (Print) _________________________________________________ 
Non-Sugar dessert __________  
 
Guest name (Print) ___________________________ 
Non-Sugar dessert  __________  
 
Additional Guest names: __________________  ___________________  ___________________ 

Non-Sugar desserts            ____________               _____________              ______________ 

 

 DAR:  __________________ 

 

 GSMD:  __________________________ 

 

 

Send in your reservation request & payment to be received by 

Thursday, May 1, 2025 
 

mailto:johnsar350@earthlink.net

